To: Jim Kijesky

E-Mail: Jim.Kijesky@drs-c3a.com
From: Behnam Ghaffari

Date: November 14, 2011

Subject: FCC File No. 0444-EX-PL-2011

Message:

Mr. Kijesky,

The referenced application was filed to serve a US government contract (N00164-11-C-JT45); thus a
decision was made based upon this contract. If you intend to use the license for other purposes, you will
need to file for a modification application (Form 442) and request to change the radio service from "XC" to
"XD".

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of November 14, 2011 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 15455



